City of Pharr
Notice of Public Hearing

The City of Pharr intends to extend the present corporate limits by annexing land within
the City’s Extra Territorial Jurisdiction. The Department of Development Services will
hold a public hearing regarding the proposed annexation. Any and all persons interested
are encouraged to attend the public hearing and review the Service Plan for the area and
voice their opinion. Said public hearing is scheduled as follows:

1. Monday, November 18, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. at the Pharr City Commission Room
located at 118 S. Cage Boulevard, 2" floor, Pharr, Texas.

The property is legally described as follows:

o A tract of land containing 22.94 acres more or less, being part or portion of Lot
255, Kelly-Pharr Subdivision of Porciones 69 and 70, located on the south
side of East Javelina Drive, approximately 1,700 feet west of South Veterans
Boulevard, in the City of Pharrs Extraterritorial Jurisdiction (ETJ) in Hidalgo
County, Texas.

I, certify that the above notice of public hearing was posted on the bulletin board at City
Hall on this the 6" day of November 2024, at 12:00 p.m. and in the City of Pharr web site
(www.pharr-tx.gov)

Ifnelda Perez, City Cl




